

MORAY LOCAL OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

38th MEETING

MONDAY 15th June 2015 AT 4.00PM IN ELGIN LIBRARY GALLERY

AGENDA FOR MEETING

- 1. Welcome**
- 2. Apologies**
- 3. Accuracy of previous minutes**
- 4. Welcome 3 new members** , Ed Dunbar, P Carroll and A Sutherland
- 5. Appointment of Vice-Chair** Consideration of nominations
- 6. Matters Arising**
- 7. Business Plan - Actions Update**
- 8. Communications Plan – actions update**
- 9. Fochabers Highland Games – feedback from Forum stand**
- 10. Pitgaveny Estate Open Day –feedback from forum presence**
- 11. Proposed joint site event with Aberdeenshire LAF. 25th May 2015 – feedback from event**
- 12. Core Paths Plan Review – set up sub group**
- 13. Path volunteering – discuss potential for a new scheme to support volunteer efforts currently unrecognised**
- 14. Access Issues**
 - a. Gedloch blocked track update
 - b. Garmouth Viaduct bridge update
- 15. AOCB**
- 16. Date of Next Meeting**